
 

Morning Music for Mini 
Musicians 

 

Morning Music for Mini Musicians returns                                          

to MSOM this fall! 

Sing, dance, and play instruments in this 

45-minute interactive music class, which 
incorporates developmental skills, 

including musical, listening, learning, fine 
and gross motor, language, social, and 

self-esteem, and learn some catchy “fall” 

songs too!  Get ready for plenty of fun! 

This 6-week class is specially designed for 

children from 18 months to Kindergarten 

age and a parent/caregiver.  

2025 Dates/ Times: 
Saturdays 10:30-11:15 am 

October 4th through November 8th 
           Tuesdays 10:30-11:15 am 

    October 7th through November 11th 
 

The cost is $100 for 1 child/caregiver duo (additional siblings $50) 
 

Meet your group facilitator, Claire Hoppen 
 

Claire Hoppen is currently pursuing a Master of Music Therapy & 
Counseling degree at Immaculata University in Malvern, PA. She 

received her Bachelor’s degree from the University of Tennessee in 
Knoxville, Tennessee, where she studied Vocal Performance. She has 

taught voice lessons at Malvern School of Music for the past several 
years. The vocal studio is composed of 15-20 children and adults of all 

ages and musical experience. Claire has practiced music therapy 
through supervised fieldwork placements at Trinity Preschool of Berwyn, The Malvern 

School of Music, Creative Health Services Inc., and Living Branches Senior Living. Other 

experiences include performing as a scholarship singer at St. John’s Episcopal Cathedral 
in Knoxville, Tennessee; participating in the summer festival ‘Si Parla, Si Canta’ in Urbania, 

Italy; singing with Singing City, a Philadelphia choir under the direction of Jeffrey Brillhart; 
and bringing music to local communities at Chosen 300 Ministries in Philadelphia and 

Symphony Square Assisted Living & Memory Care in Bala Cynwyd, PA.   
 

Space is limited! 

If you are interested – Email: (lynne@malvernschoolofmusic.com) 
 

Please feel free to share with family and friends! 

 

mailto:lynne@malvernschoolofmusic.com


 

The Singing Ladies 
of Malvern 

 

 

The Singing Ladies of Malvern is a choir for adult women that got its start in 2019 and 
is ready to make a comeback! 

 
The group meets on Wednesday evenings from 7-8:30 pm. Music is chosen by the 
director and the group and can range from classical choir pieces to show tunes to pop 
– whatever the interests of the group are! While this is a relaxed, friendly atmosphere, 
the group hopes to work towards performances, again, determined by the members. 
 

The cost is $35 per month (cash or check only, please!) 
 

Dates / Times: Wednesdays 7 – 8:30 pm beginning October 8th (no rehearsal on 
November 26th or December 24th) 

 

 
 

If you are interested - Email: lynne@malvernschoolofmusic.com! 
 

Please feel free to share this flyer with family and friends! 
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